
Antonia Hover 

"CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
17/31/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07069-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:37 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consumer Correspondence 
Subject: FW: FPL Docket No. 2025001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:10 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Docket No. 20250011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Michael Felkins <michaelfelkins@goodbreadtrucking.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 2:30 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Docket No. 20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

As a long time Florida resident and Florida Power and light customer, I have great 
appreciation for the outstanding customer service and service reliability that Florida 
Power and light provides its customers. 

I own a few businesses in the City of Okeechobee, having steady power is crucial for me 
and my employees. Of course, others and I are not happy with costs going up including 
electric bills however, when you see what and where your money is going it makes you 
stop and appreciate the work being done. 

Florida Power & Light has made major improvements to their electrical grid and 
thankfully they still have customer service and allows customers to 'speak' to a human 
being. 

I support Florida Power and light in this docket. 

Thank you for your time. 

Keith A Goodbread 
5150 NE 122nd Dr 
Okeechobee, FL 34972 
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Michael Felkins 
General Manager 
Goodbread Trucking 
709 N Parrott Ave 
Okeechobee, FL 34972 
Office: 863-763-2838 
Fax: 863-467-2900 
Mobile: 772-584-7575 
mike@qoodbreadtruckinq.com 
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